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London, 13 December 2010  

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The High Commissioner for the Republic of Cameroon to 
the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland 
hereby announces that  Coventry University has offered 
£50,000 of scholarships to postgraduate applicants from 
Cameroon, Democratic Republic of Congo, Gabon, 
Nigeria and the Republic of Congo to celebrate 50 years 
of Independence for these countries. 
 
Three types of scholarships for tuition fees (£5,000, 
£2,500 and £1,500) are offered for January 2011 entry for 
Coventry University. 
 
These same tuition fees are offered for January, April and 
July 2011 entry for Coventry University London Campus. 
 
Full details on this Independence Anniversary Scholarships is 
available at www.coventry.ac.uk/50kscholarship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nkwelle EKANEY 
High Commissioner. 
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